
September 26, 2014 
 
Craig Diamond 
Executive Secretary, CT Energy Efficiency Board 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06051 
 

RE:  CL&P Review of the Connecticut Central Air Conditioning Impact and Process 
Evaluation 

 
Dear Mr. Diamond,  
 
The Connecticut Light and Power Company (CL&P) is pleased to submit these written comments with 
regard to a second draft evaluation report: Central Air Conditioning Impact and Process Evaluation 
(Study), Draft, September 10, 2014, NMR Group, Inc. and DNV GL (authors).  The draft Study was 
submitted to CL&P on September 12, 2014 with a request for comments to be provided by September 
26, 2014. The primary goals of the Study were to determine the program electric and summer peak 
savings, as well as to identify methods to better induce early replacement of central air conditioning 
units.    
 
CL&P has reviewed the revised Study and does not have any specific comments on the results.  CL&P 
found the Study to be high quality, thorough and well organized. CL&P looks forward to the release of 
the final Study and using the results of the Study to enhance the quality of its central air conditioning 
offering.  

Thank you for the opportunity to provide these comments.  

Very truly yours, 

Joseph Swift 

Joseph Swift 
Operations Supervisor 


